
For man and the Senate
by Pat Thompson

If you're ever confronted
with issues of Guilford's
political arena, the guy to see
is Bob Forman.

Forman, president of the
Student Senate, is a second
semester senior from subur-
ban Philadelphia. A life-long
resident of Philly, Bob came to

Guilford at the age of
seventeen.

He admits that he was not

politically oriented upon
arriving here. In fact, the very

first political position held by
Forman was obtained "ille-
gally". It seems that during
his sophomore year, Forman
had a friend in Senate who
was unable to attend regular
meetings, so he volunteered
Forman to take his place.

Now that Forman is (legally)
president of the Student
Senate, the organization has
already begun to work toward
and obtain changes in such
areas as: visitation hours.

College students
have

enough expenses
already!

That's why The Northwestern Bank wants
every student at Guilford College to have a
free checking account. Just stop by our
office at 103 Lindley Road and open yours.
No service charge. No minimum balance
required. Few things in college are free!
This is!

THE NORTHWESTERN BANK
Member FDIC

103 Lindley Road Greensboro. North Carolina
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increase in Senate budget
and an expanded Senate in
number. There are about fifty
students represented by each
senator.

When asked about the
student/administration rela-
tionship, the president com-
mented: an inverse
relationship between the
amount of power a group has
and the distance they arc from
the school?i.e. the Board of
Trustees and Student Senate.'

Future plans of the Senate
include: sharpening commu-
nication on campus, and a look
into student rights. Also, in
the very near future, all
faculty committees will have
equal student representation.

Senate meetings are held
Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. in
the Board Room of New
Garden Hall. Everyone is
welcome to come and voice
their opinions.

Oh yeah! Bob wants to say

hello to Grandma Irene. Hi
Gramps!

The Guilfordian

Raleigh businessman Sam
Lynch has been named
president-elect of the Guilford
College Alumni Association
and will serve as chairman of
the Greensboro institution's
Loyalty Fund drive for
1974-75.

Dr. Eldora Haworth Terrell
of High Point is the current
president of the alumni
association.

Lynch organized and is
president of Partitions Incor-
porated of the Carolinas, a
firm headquartered in Raleigh
with sales and production
facilities in Charlotte.

The company is engaged in
interior commercial, institu-
tional and industrial construc-
tion throughout the two
Carolinas.

Lynch recently entered
another business venture,
Vaughan Walls East, Raleigh,

N.C., with principals of
Vaughan Walls Inc. of Los
Angeles. The company will
fabricate, inventory and ship
products from Raleigh to all
points between Boston and
Miami.

Lynch graduated from
Guilford College in 1952 with a

degree in economics. While a
student he was co-captain of
the football team, president of
the Monogram Club and class
president for two years.

He is one of six relatives
who went to Guilford. A
brother, sister and brother-in-
law graduated. His father, a
brother and brother-in-law
attended the school.

Lynch is a native of
Goldsboro, where his parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Lynch
reside at 508 Daisy St.

After graduating from high
school in Goldsboro and
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receiving his degree from
Guilford, Lynch entered the
Coast Guard. Following his
discharge from service he
worked 10 years with the
United States Gypsum Co.,
with headquarters for the last
two years in the Chicago home
office.

He resigned his position as

merchandising manager for
commercial gypsum board
systems for the United States
and Canada to "come back
home" and begin Partitions
Incorporated of the Carolinas
in April, 1964.

Lynch is married to the
former Ann Ballard of Polkton
in Anson County, They have
four children -- Becky, a
freshman in college; Jack, a
high school junior; Mark, a
seventh grader, and David, a
third grader.

DISCOUNT
WINE

There is a place to get fine wines
and beer for less.

Chris' Curb Market
/On Batflcground Ave. diractly across \

\from Du.rtk.in Don+, near Con* Blvd. /

Don't pay more in a fancy a+ore when
the rvtoney you save will buy more or
better wines.

Students with IDs get an
additional |Q % off the already
low wine prices.

Ask about our ice cold kegs of beer
very reasonable prices and no waiting
for it to get cold . We have all your
other party needs of courae.

OPEN until 12 Friday and Saturday
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